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CITY OF HAMILTON 
 

N O T I C E   O F   M O T I O N 
 

 Council Date:  March 21, 2012 
 
 
 
MOVED BY COUNCILLOR ………B. JOHNSON ………………………………. 
 
Request for Removal of Reduced Load Restrictions on Nebo, Twenty and 
Glover Roads 
 
Whereas there are reduced load restrictions currently in effect on Nebo Road, 
Twenty Road and Glover Roads (former Town of Glanbrook) in the Red Hill 
Business Park from March 1 to April 30 of every year; 
 
And Whereas Twenty Road and portions of Glover Road and Nebo Road will be 
reconstructed commencing the spring of 2012 with completion estimated for the fall 
of 2013;    
 
And Whereas upon reconstruction of these three roads in the Red Hill Business Park 
to urban standards, there will no longer be a requirement for seasonal reduced load 
restrictions; 
 
And Whereas these reduced load restrictions are impacting the delivery of supplies 
and finished products from the Canada Bread facility;  
 
And Whereas these reduced load restrictions are impacting the accessibility of 
construction equipment to the Glover Road site for the development of the new 
Maple Leaf Foods facility. 
 
Now Therefore Be it Resolved: 
 
That the Reduced Load restrictions currently on Nebo Road (from Rymal Road to 
Twenty Road); Twenty Road (from Nebo Road to Glover Road) be removed pending 
the reconstruction of those three roads in the Red Hill Business Park to urban 
standards. 

 


